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AGI's Senior Vice President, Ryan Kipp, initially crossed paths with TDS Partner, Michael
Choiselat, during a pivotal period of growth for the agriculture company. Mike left a

lasting impression by proactively assisting both the bank and AGI in navigating multiple
successful acquisitions on a global scale.

Today, TDS lawyers extend their support beyond AGI's legal department, engaging with
various departments such as human resources, engineering, and sales teams. Their role
involves providing counsel and guidance on a spectrum of legal matters. What sets TDS

apart, as observed by AGI, is their adeptness in interpersonal interactions and their
understanding of the significance of client relationships.

For a comprehensive insight into the impact of fostering meaningful connections, we
invite you to view the full video.
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DISCLAIMER: This article is presented for informational purposes only. The content does not
constitute legal advice or solicitation and does not create a solicitor client relationship. The views
expressed are solely the authors’ and should not be attributed to any other party, including
Thompson Dorfman Sweatman LLP (TDS), its affiliate companies or its clients. The authors make no
guarantees regarding the accuracy or adequacy of the information contained herein or linked to via
this article. The authors are not able to provide free legal advice. If you are seeking advice on
specific matters, please contact Keith LaBossiere, CEO & Managing Partner at kdl@tdslaw.com, or
204.934.2587. Please be aware that any unsolicited information sent to the author(s) cannot be
considered to be solicitor-client privileged.

While care is taken to ensure the accuracy for the purposes stated, before relying upon these
articles, you should seek and be guided by legal advice based on your specific circumstances. We
would be pleased to provide you with our assistance on any of the issues raised in these articles.
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